
P R I N C I P A L ' S  M E S S A G E

Dear Wilson HS Family,
Let's support our Mighty Mules Football Team as they advance
to the semifinal game on November 18th vs. Chatsworth HS at
Chatsworth.  If you can't make it to the game, let our team
know that we are with them every second of the game!  Go
Mighty Mules!
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Making Writing Manageable

Class of 2023 - Breaking Records

To accelerate learning and performance
across all metrics, every teacher needs
to be a teacher of writing.  Literacy is a
school-wide effort at Wilson High
School.

As discussed at our PD sessions, revision
and publishing is an important part of
the writing process. Kelly Gallagher is a
renowned high school teacher and
writing expert that offers practical and
effective practices to get students
writing daily, while keeping the grading
load manageable for teachers.  One
such practice is the STAR Revision
method.  Click to the image to learn
more.  

The Class fo 2023 is off to an amazing start. 
 Nearly 30% of all seniors have completed their
FAFSA applications.  Thank you to Team College
and the 12th grade Social Studies teachers who
are supporting by tacking students' progress.  

Also, our Class of 2023, leads the way for the
entire Local District East with 96% of all seniors on
track to graduation, with 92% having met all Grad
Requirements and 74% and 76%
meeting the UC and CSU requirements,
respectively.  These numbers have never been
seen this early in the school year.  Team work is
making the dream work!

https://thegoldfishbowl.edublogs.org/2013/12/07/revision-before-redrafting/
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Connecting Schooling to Careers
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Engaging Families in Decision-Making

The past few weeks we have taken on our
families as thought partners as we build out
our SWPBIS plan, particularly around
attendance and dress code, and form our
WASC Parent Focus Groups.  

Please share this Mule of the Month Ballot with
your students and ask them to nominate a peer
and staff member who is a THINKER. Please post on
Schoology and encourage students to vote. 

October Thinker Mule of Month Ballot- English-
https://forms.gle/ijXpU68UxWrK55hGA

October Thinker Mule of Month Ballot- Spanish.-
https://forms.gle/FZv5qYBNWBRwxbXe8

                                                   - Ashley Englander

https://forms.gle/ijXpU68UxWrK55hGA
https://forms.gle/FZv5qYBNWBRwxbXe8

